
                    

        February 5, 2018  

Greeting!   

The Department of Crime Victim Compensation (DCVC) is pleased to announce our new email 

BLAST!  

� This notification is to update and remind you of DCVC policies and procedures when 

billing sexual assault claims.  

� It will also serve 
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